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MDR: Preparatory notes for your review with an Area Dean
1. In preparation for your Ministry Development Review this year you should receive an electronic copy of the Area Dean’s MDR Summary Form 
2. Before you meet with your Area Dean you should prepare by reviewing the objectives/ goals you set at your last MDR. Please bring a copy of these objectives to your meeting with the Area Dean. They will inform part of your discussion with them as you look back over the past year.  Please note, these will not be sent to Area Deans in advance. 

3. At the review meeting, the Area Dean will explore the following questions with you:

-
‘How has the last year been for you?’ 
-
‘How are you feeling at the moment?’ 

-
‘What actions do you plan to take following this conversation?’

-
‘Is there anything you need to help you do this?’  
This is intended as a slightly less formal review than the other two years; a chance for your Area Dean to get to know you better and to offer encouragement and pastoral support. 

4. You are responsible for writing a summary of the review, after you have met, using the Area Dean’s MDR Summary form. This is intended to be a brief summary, passing on only what you and the Area Dean feel it is important for the area Bishop to know. You are not expected to write an account of everything you discussed. You should be sent a fictional example Summary, which is intended simply as a guide to show how much (or how little) detail is expected.    
5. You should send a copy of your summary, signed and dated, to the Area Dean. They will then countersign this and send it to the area Bishop’s PA for the Bishop to see and then to go in your blue file.  
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